THESAUGATUCK
SPOTLIGHT

SES Principal's Newsletter/June 2024

DATES TO NOTE
A MESSAGE FROM MRS. MESSLER
June b5: Cultural Arts Performance

What an amazing Field Day we had at SES! (students only)

The weather was perfect and the smiles June 7: SHS Clap-Through at SES; 5th
and laughter were high, as our community Grade Seclabration (6th grade parent
came together for this highly-anticipated plsleyg QEsEpm) N

event. Thank you to PE teacher Andrew é?igit]?:;xg! Be You Day Spirit Bay- wear
McLoughlin for his work in running this event,

along with our amazing PTA volunteers who
helped to make the event “the best day of
the year’!

June 13: 6th Grade Moving Up Ceremony

June 14: Last Day of School/Early Release
@ Tpm
June 17: First day of...

The year is rapidly approaching its end!
Look out next week for information about
summer reading and a link to our SES
summer website.



YOUBEYOUDAY

Westport Elementary Schools celebrate You
Be You Day on Monday, June 10. Well

celebrate everything that makes each of us
unique and special! Students and staff are
encouraged to wear bright colors as we
celebrate what makes us shine.

SES Families are invited to join the SES PTA and
‘chalk the walk’, in front of the school, on
Friday, June 7 at 8:00am. Join in and leave
positive messages for our SES community!

Student

SCHOOL SUPPLY KITS

K-4 families: If you plan on utilizing our
convenient method for ordering school
supplies for next year and have not yet
ordered your School Supply Box, remember to
order soon! Kits will be delivered directly to
your home. You can choose to bring them to
Meet The Teacher Day or on the first day of
school, with your teacher providing guidance
on the best timing for this.

Please follow these steps to order your child’s
2024-2025 school supply kit online:

1. Visit School Supply Boxes” WPS link:
https://schoolsupplyboxes.com/collections / westport
2, Select the appropriate grade-level kit(s) for the
upcoming fall.
3. Add the kit to your cart, proceed to checkout, and follow
the provided instructions.

Please note that no family will be denied
school supplies due to their inability to pay.
Please contact me at
emessler@westportps.org for CONFIDENTIAL
financial support.

To all of our students who walked/ran during our
annual SES Walkathon to raise funds for Filling in
the Blanks!

To our 4th and 5th grade instrumentalists and
vocalists on a fantastic concert last night!
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